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Week 10.  Term 1, 2018  5 April 2018 LINK TO: CLASS PAGES   

Diary Dates  -  Term 1 & 2 
 Friday 6 April   - Kindergarten Open Classrooms @ 8.15am      
     - School Disco 
 Monday 9 April   - Year 2 Grade Assembly in TLOCC @ 1.45pm  
 Tuesday 10 April  - P&F Meeting @ 7.00pm in the school library 
     - P&F Parent Talk “Mindset: The New Psychology of Success” @ 7.30pm  
       (see the flyer on page 4.  Register online) 
     - The Dish @ 6.00pm 
 Friday 13 April   - Anzac Day Liturgy @ 2.00pm in the amphitheatre 
     - Last day of Term 1. 
 Monday 30 April  - First day of Term 2. 
 Wednesday 2 May  - Cross Country Carnival 
  

 IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 
 Mother’s Day Mass: Thursday 10 May 
 School Photo Day: Tuesday 21 August 

Dear Parents, 
  
Thank you to those who attended our Resurrection Liturgy yesterday led by Year 3. Thanks to 
our REC, Mrs Raymond and all teachers for their efforts in preparing Holy Week liturgies over 
the last few weeks. Congratulations to Bryson and Ava M who were initiated fully into the 
Catholic faith during the Easter Vigil last weekend.  May God bless you always and keep you. 
 

Traffic 
Thanks to parents for their patience during a difficult afternoon pick up on Tuesday. The CSO 
had hosted a conference in TLOCC which finished right on 3.00pm even though we had  
suggested that it might not be the best time!  Again thank you. 
 

Kindergarten Open Classrooms 
The Kindergarten children are excited to show their parents what they have been doing in 
class this term.  Please join us for open classrooms from 8.15am tomorrow. 
 

P&F Information Meeting 
Looking forward to a free informative night next Tuesday 10 April as we explore Growth Mindset. Our presenter comes 
highly recommended.  There is still time to register that you are coming.  See details on page 4.  All welcome.   
  

Mother’s Day and Women who are important to us - Term 2 
Mother’s Day celebrations will take please on Thursday 10 May. Open classrooms from 8.00am to 8.40am (for those who 
are unable to stay after Mass), Mother’s Day Mass at 9.30am followed by open classrooms again and then morning tea.  
Thanks in anticipation for dads who will serve the morning tea.  
A reminder that the Mother’s Day stall is taking a different format this year with gifts ordered this week and handed out on 
the Thursday before Mother’s Day.  Details on page 4 of the newsletter today. 
  
Anzac Day 
This year Anzac Day is again in the holidays.  We have decided to acknowledge Anzac Day before we go on holidays so 
the children can look forward to its significance when it occurs on 25th. We will therefore commemorate Anzac Day with a 
short ceremony on Friday 13 April at 2.00pm in the lower playground near the Anzac Memorial.  We invite those involved in 
scouts and guides to wear their uniforms on that day. 
All welcome. 
 

Language Lessons 
Please find information about Chinese Mandarin lessons available after school. Once families have indicated their interest 
the company offering lessons will finalise classes.  Please see the flyer attached to the newsletter email and/or via this link:   
www.chifunese.com/eoi-after-school   
 
Beginner conversational Italian lessons will be offered by Miss Balestra from Term 2 during lunchtimes on a Monday.  
Please indicate your child’s interest and commitment by completing the goggle form via the link below for this lunchtime 
language club as there will be limited places.   
https://goo.gl/forms/lbLywhbKA7sgIEUg1 
 

P/T interviews.  
Next week teachers will make time available to parents who may wish to do a catch up on their child’s progress in Term 1.  
If you would like to do so, please reply by email and the teacher will contact you directly to set up a time.  Kindergarten 
parents have already been sent a link for interviews next week. 
 

Congratulations and Good Luck 
We wish Miss Jess O’Brien (4Blue) our best wishes as she travels to New Zealand next week to represent Australia in 
Touch Rugby.  
   
God bless you and your family. 
 
Jacinta Crowe  -  Principal 
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Congratulations to the following students who are celebrating  

a birthday next week. 
   

    9 April - Dominic B (2Gold) 
       Samuel L (5/6White) 
    12 April - Logan S (1Blue) 
    14 April - Grace E (3Blue) 
    15 April - Sofia C (KGold) 
       Isabella M (3Gold)  
     

Birthday & Merit certificates will be presented at the assembly on  
Monday 9 April @ 2.30pm 

CLASS MERIT AWARD 
PBL AWARD 

Speaking and Acting with Kindness 

Kindergarten Blue Marius B Sabanah A 

Kindergarten Gold Tayla J Paulina N 

1Blue Bianca P Lucas K 

1Gold Felix D Lyra L 

2Blue Henry B Kerby L 

2Gold Trinity H-S Xavier V 

3Blue Katriel M Angus M 

3Gold Zachary R Finn L 

4Blue Wol A Grace D 

4Gold Grace L Isaac A 

5/6Blue Aaron P Caiden G 

5/6Gold Jake S Eleanor I 

5/6White Flynn C Bridget McC 

                        SCHOOL CANTEEN NEWS 
ROSTER: 
Monday 9 April  - Parent volunteer needed 
Tuesday 10 April  - Audrey McCarry 
Wednesday 11 April - Parent volunteer needed 
Thursday 12 April - Dawn Stephens 
Friday 13 April  - Cara Moretti 
 
The last day of school, Friday 13 April is Fried Rice day.  Orders close at 9.00am on MONDAY 9 
APRIL via Qkr.  



NAPLAN TESTS 
The National Assessment Program – Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN) tests will be conducted for all Years 3, 5, 7 & 
9 students in Broken Bay Diocesan Catholic Schools from Tuesday 15 May to Thursday 17 May. Friday 18 May is a 
makeup day for any tests missed because of illness earlier in the week. 
  
We ask that there be no interruptions to these classes on these days.  If your child has an appointment scheduled for 
these days, can you please reschedule. 

Easter and the Resurrection 
Easter is the season of mystagogical catechesis, that instruction that unpacks the hidden mystery of the experience 
of the sacraments of initiation received or renewed at Easter. The readings of each Sunday concentrate on some 
aspect of this mystery. The central theme of this Sunday is newness of life in Christ. This newness is not without its 
historical context. It burst forth first in the resurrection of Christ, and then through the preaching of the first Christians. 
   Dianne Bergant. 
This week we all had opportunity to celebrate in renewed life with Jesus. Over the weekend in all churches,         
Christians renewed their faiths through word, song and action. As a school community, we were blessed with a very 
joyous liturgy co-ordinated and dramatised by our Year 3 students for the Resurrection. Father Robert reminded each 
and every one of us about the importance of the Easter Season ahead. It is through the visible reminders of our    
Paschal candle lit in the Cathedral for the next 50 days that we are both in celebration and memory of Jesus’         
resurrection. The five nails in the candle are significant reminders of the nails which Jesus bore, through suffering and 
hardship. It is also interesting to note that incense is placed in each of the nails within the candle as another reminder 
of the aromatic spices which were used to prepare Christ’s body for the tomb.  
 

Anzac Day 
Next Friday we will be celebrating Anzac Day through a Liturgy to be held at 2pm. We will mark this significant day 
next week as it falls over the student holiday break. You are all invited to join us as a school community to celebrate 
and remember those who have gone before us in war, serving for our country.  
 

Caritas – Project Compassion 
Next Monday the social justice leaders are very excited about announcing our fundraising total for the ‘Caritas –     
Project Compassion’ event. During assembly, they will also present two students - one from K-2 and 3-6 who have 
guessed the most correct names to photos for our staff baby guessing competition. This has been a wonderful initia-
tive by the students to boost our total fundraising for the project.  
 
 

Lord Jesus, through your death and resurrection; death became life; darkness became light; defeat became God’s 
glory. In this time of Easter, help us to live lives full of life, light and glory. We make this prayer through our Risen 

Lord Jesus. Amen 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION REFLECTIONS 

SCHOOL BANKING Students will come home today with their  bank books 
without deposits being made.  School banking finishes on Week 9 of each term and 
starts again in Week 2 of each term. 



OLOR P&F NEWS 
Please see the flyer below for the upcoming Parent    
Education Session on ‘Mindset.’ 

Please click on this link to RSVP 
Mindset & Parent Input Session 

There will be a Parent input session at 7.00pm, prior to 
the meeting in which you are invited to discuss potential 
topics for further parent education sessions that might 
help you engage with your child/ assist them best with 
their education.   

 

ORDERS CLOSE VIA QKR 
TOMORROW 

FRIDAY 6 APRIL @ 5.00PM 

SCHOOL COMMUNITY NEWS 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdnlyYae1kwC-dBZBHwwRUf9KqhVP3Tt63YFcujOwPLZF-Rzg/viewform


SCHOOL HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES 

Hornsby Council has some great holiday       
activities for children and adults alike.  Please 
click on this link to see what is happening over 
the holiday break.CLICK ON THIS LINK 

http://www.hornsby.nsw.gov.au/my-lifestyle/events/events-search?queries_category_query_posted=1&queries_category_query%5B1%5D=School+holidays&queries_keywords_query=&page_calendar_events_search_39763_submit_button=Search&current_result_page=1&results_per_p

